
The 4th Grade class had the highest                                         

percentage of families registered for the 

PTG. Each of their homerooms has won a 

$25.00 Amazon gift card.         

October Events 

 The Allenwood School Yearbooks are on sale now! Each hardcover 

book is $36.50 and for sale ONLINE ONLY.  Special promo:  get 4 

FREE icons when you personalize your cover. Promo ends 10/29.  

Visit http://www.tinyurl.com/awybsales2021 to order.  Questions? 

Email dwerdann@awptg.org    

 Our Surf's Up Candle Fundraiser will run from October 4th– 15th.   

50% of sales will be generously donated back to the Allenwood PTG. 

Visit www.awptg.org for product information and to place your     

order. Contact: mmccay@awptg.org. 

 Our Fall Clothing Drive is 10/11– 10/15. All donations benefit the 

Jersey Shore Rescue Mission. Visit www.awptg.org for flyer and drop 

off location. Contact: anna.k.johnson@gmail.com. 

 Our IN-PERSON Scholastic Book Fair will take place 10/12-10/14.   

Every purchase supports the purchase of a Scholastic BookCrate   

subscription for the committee to donate 6 books to the Allenwood 

Library EACH month! Visit www.awptg.org for a complete class shop-

ping schedule and more information.  Contact: lchasinov@awptg.org. 

 Our 5th Annual B.Y.O.P. and Trunk or Treat is Friday, 10/22 from  

5:30-7:00pm.  Wristbands are $10.00 each, $15.00 at the event.  Visit 

www.awptg.org for more details.  Want to decorate a trunk?  Email 

Ally at allenwoodbyop@gmail.com. 

 Allenwood Discount Cards are back!  Cards are $10.00.  There is no 

limit on how many times the discounts are applied to your order.  

Visit www.shop.pcfundraiser.com/index.asp?PID=37531. Orders are 

due 10/29.  Contact: ninkrote@awptg.org.  

 Mrs. Smyth will be offering the Allergy Support Group again this 

school year.  Students will be combined into multiple grade levels, 

allowing the younger children to learn from older students who feel 

empowered when sharing their experiences.  Please email Mrs. 

Smyth (asmyth@wall.k12.nj.us) by 10/6 if interested in joining. 

 Consider joining the Allergy Committee.  In addition to food allergy 

concerns, the committee is responsible for planning the Allenwood 

Safety Fair held in early June.  Volunteers set up booths and teach 

the students about numerous topics (first aid, water safety, bike  

safety and more.)  The first meeting will take place this month.  Email 

szanette@awptg.org if interested. 

 

OCTOBER 

                                                                                   
1 Yearbooks go on sale 

1-15 B.Y.O.P. Wristband Presale 

4-8 Week of Respect 

4-15 Surf’s Up Candle Fundraiser  

11 School Closed– Staff In-Service   

11-15 Clothing Drive   

12-14 Book Fair In-School Purchase Days  

18-22 School Unity Week 

21  PTG Meeting, 7pm 

22  Allenwood Spirit Day 

22  B.Y.O.P. &Trunk or Treat, 5:30pm 

25  Thanksgiving Pie Sale begins 

26  School Picture Retakes 

26  Dining Out– Cluck U, 4-8pm 

29  Halloween Parade, 11:30 

29 1:05pm Dismissal– Conferences   

29  Discount Card orders due 

29 Yearbook Promo ends       

October 2021 


